# MOLE VALLEY Local Committee

Meeting 17.30, Wednesday 26 November 2003 Park House, Leatherhead

At this meeting, the Committee will be looking at a range of issues, including:

- Youth services
- Partnership working in the north Leatherhead area
- Schools admissions criteria

The committee will be followed at 8pm by an open public forum where you will have the opportunity to ask questions and make comments on any issues that affect you and your community

Please come and ask a question or make your point on any issue.

For more information call 01372 363918

Surrey County Council in your neighbourhood

# **Surrey County Council Members [6]**

David Gollin (Ashtead), Chairman
Helyn Clack (Dorking Rural),
Bob McKinley (Leatherhead and Fetcham East), Vice Chairman
Jim Smith (Bookham and Fetcham West)
David Timms (Dorking South)
Hazel Watson (Dorking North)

# PART ONE

# IN PUBLIC

**PART A (From 17.30):** 

**GENERIC MATTERS:** County Council members only

# 1 APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE

To receive any apologies for absence from County Council Members under Standing Order 39.1

## 2 DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST

To receive any declarations of personal and/or prejudicial interests from County Council Members in respect of any item to be considered at the meeting.

(Note: Members are reminded that in accordance with Standing Orders any Member declaring a prejudicial interest is required to withdraw from the meeting unless he/she has obtained a dispensation from the Standards Committee)

# 3 PUBLIC AND MEMBER QUESTIONS

a) Public open question session

- b) To receive any written questions from local government electors within the Mole Valley District area.
- c) To receive any questions from Members under Standing Order 45.

#### 4 PETITIONS

To receive any petitions, in accordance with Standing Order 62

# 5 MINUTES OF THE LAST MEETING

To approve the minutes of the meeting held on 24 September 2003 as a true record.

# Agenda item

only

# Agenda item only

Agenda item only

Agenda item

only

Attachment:

Item 5 (Yellow)

## **6 YOUTH DEVELOPMENT SERVICE**

This report explains the new planning arrangements for the development of the Annual Youth Plan for Mole Valley for 2004/05. The report also outlines current provision in Mole Valley and future plans

Attachment: Item 6 (Green)

# 7 PROPOSED CHANGES TO SCHOOLS ADMISSIONS CRITERIA

A consultation document is attached which sets out changes to schools, admission criteria proposed to take effect from September 2005. The Committee is invited to submit its comments as part of the consultation

Attachment: Item 7 (White)

# 8 MEMBERS LOCAL ALLOCATION

To consider three more bids against the Members' local allocation funding for 2003 / 04

Attachment: Item 8 (Yellow)

# 9 FORWARD PLAN, FROM APRIL 2003

Proposed agenda items for the remaining meetings of the 2003/04 year. Please note that details are subject to change.

Attachment: Item 9 (Green)

#### 10 INITIAL REPORT ON 2001 CENSUS RESULTS

A review of the Self Reliance work being undertaken in Mole Valley in the context of the new information provided by the 2001 Census. Two reports are attached in relation to this item: Attachment: Item 10 (White)

- A summary of the first results from the 2001 census
- A review of the County Council's Self reliance policy and self reliance activity in Mole valley, with a primary emphasis on north Leatherhead

The Committee meeting is scheduled to finish at 7.30 pm and will be followed at 8pm by an open public forum to enable local people to raise issues and ask questions on any topic. Refreshments will be available fro 7.30.

# **NOTES:**

- 1. There is public car-parking adjacent to the venue.
- 2. Members are reminded that Standing Orders require any Member declaring an interest which is personal and prejudicial to withdraw from the meeting during the discussion of that item, except in the circumstances referred to in Standing Order 58. If you have any queries concerning interests, please contact the Local Director or the Local Support Officer.

- 3. Members are reminded that, under Article 2.03(b)(iv) of the Council's constitution, they can formally notify the Local Director of an item which they would wish to be included as a report to a future meeting of the Committee. The feasibility of any such requests will then be investigated and the Member concerned advised accordingly.
- 4. Members are requested to let the Local Support Officer have the wording of any motions and amendments not later than one hour before the start of the meeting.
- 5. A record of any items handled under delegated powers since the last meeting of the Committee will be available for inspection at the meeting.

# **CONTACT OFFICERS:**

- For Transportation issues, please contact Roger Archer-Reeves, Local Transportation Manager, 01306 879370 (roger.archerreeves@surreycc.gov.uk)
- For non-transportation issues please contact Kevin Gill, Local Director, 01372 363918 / 07968 832371 (k.gill@surreycc.gov.uk)
- For any other matters please contact lan Dewar, Local Support Officer, 01372 363918 / 07968 832369 (iand@surreycc.gov.uk)

Despatch Date: 17 November 2003